
Town Board Meeting  
March 9, 2020 at 5:30pm 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order at 5:30pm. Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, Bob Eisenman and Bill Jelinek 

were present. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$108,664.10 Equipment Fund - 
$101,830.36; General Savings Account - $213,075.80; Tax Money Collected - $219,311.31; Checking Account - 
$384,268.29; Cemetery Fund - $100,813.58; Re-Evaluation - $60,000.00; and Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,452.57.  
 
Minutes of previous meeting: Regular meeting on February 10, 2020 Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion 
passed 4-0  
 
Clerk's Business: 
 A. Payment of vouchers #6232 through #6294 - Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0 
 
Parks Mowing/Cleaning: 
 Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve the contract to continue with Tom Emmer for parks/beach mowing and 
 cleaning in the amount of $9100.00 and town hall mowing in the amount of $800.00 for the 2020 season. Motion 
 passed 4-0 
 
Plan Commission: 
 Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve the request from Ronald Cortte to create two lot parcels from a large 
 parcel;  tax parcel 004.3406.014.9990, 6.9 acres in zoning district RR1. To create an off water 1.377 acre parcel 
 on Koth Road. Motion passed 4-0 
 
 Jelinek/Eisenman motion to approve the request from Marcus Steigerwaldt to construct an accessory storage 
 building on a 1.12 acre parcel for personal use/storage (56 ft. X 40 ft.) includes a 16 ft. X 40 ft. covered area on 
 the right side of the structure. Located at W5197 Ridge View Dr., Parcel #004.3506.013.9966. Motion passed 4-0 
 
Road Report: 
  MLS Grant money was accepted for the Tannery Road project. Will now start applying for all the DNR permits to 
 secure for the project. The shop remodel is almost now completed the electrician will be finishing up later this 
 week. New storage has been ordered in organizing everything as it gets put together. Bob Dotter has been hired 
 to be the part-time employee. He will also be available to help with summer work when he is available and there is 
 work to be done. The delivery of the new truck will hopefully be the week of March 16th. 
 
Other business not requiring board action: None 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:10PM. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 


